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I sternly oppose the notion of all voting needing to be done in person due to historical 

prescidents of voter intimidation, threats of violence, and numerous vulnerabilities 

both domestic and international re: potential for mass casuality events in order to 

attempt to suppress voters.  

 

Mail in and drop off ballots are successful, equitable for those in rural areas and for 

those with inability to reach polling centers that would certainly require long distance 

travel to one's nearest high population city/town. 

 

Say no to gerrymandering attempts, for that is what this is. Mail in + ballot drop off 

locations are here to stay as we continue to progress, not regress. 


